1/12/24, 11:30 AM Post Details | Eastport-South Manor Central School District

Security Booths
Joseph Steimel « hace 43 minutos * Friday, Jan 12 at 10:47 AM « Eastport-South Manor Central School District

EASTPORT-SOUTH MANOR
CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Good Morning!

| would like to provide you with an update regarding our recently completed security booths at each campus.
Beginning on Tuesday, January 16, 2024, all of our security booths will be staffed and operational.

You can expect additional information later today from our building Principals, which will provide you with details on
the new procedures that will be implemented to access school grounds in a vehicle, once the school day begins.
These new procedures were developed specifically for each campus and will be very similar districtwide.

Please know that next week will be our first week with the security booths being operational and our plan is to
evaluate our new procedures with a balance of efficiency and security. That being said, we may make modifications
to the plans, as we learn more about our procedures in the coming weeks. We will keep everyone updated if there

are any changes to these new procedures.

As you know, the safety and security of our students and staff is paramount in the Eastport-South Manor Central
School District.

Thank you for your continued support, understanding and patience as we begin these new campus procedures.

Joseph A. Steimel
Superintendent of Schools
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